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Dear Parents
Assalamu alaikom.

A Wonderful Start to the Summer Term!
We’ve had a fantastic beginning to the Summer
Term—beautiful sunny days, al hamdu’lillah! The
PTA organised a very popular ice lolly sale to help
cool us down.

 

Nursery Class Assembly
Thursday  8  Mayth

UPCOMINGUPCOMING

We’re especially excited to share that we’ve reached the first phase of our
playground improvements and work has now begun at the front of the
school.The astro turf is already down, and pupils are now able to enjoy
playing on it. Soon, we’ll be adding brand new playground equipment—
fundraised by our amazing PTA, parents and pupils.
Watch this space... or better yet, watch
the playground!
D. Ghafori
Headteacher
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21st March 202521st March 2025

Litter Pick Challenge
Throughout May
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Reception are learning about
Space this term. They are

enjoying exploring and
discovering new activities. 

In Year 5 PSHE they
discussed the importance

of a TEAM and what
attributes teams have.

 

Follow us onFollow us on manchester_muslim_prep @muslimprepschool@MMPS_

KS2 had a visit from the fire
service and learnt about fire

safety.

Year 1 have been
making Arrays in

maths .

Year 3 have been
researching and comparing
the Arctic and Antarctic in

Geography.


